
Airport Regulation Inquiry 

Productivity Commission 

Lock bag 2 

Collins St. East Victoria 8003  

Dear Sirs, 

As a long-term resident home-owner of Hunters Hill I, and many 

others, have long tolerated the environmental pollution of aircraft 

noise directly over our homes for many years and for many hours 

of the day & night. 

I am aware that the Productivity Commission has recently 

conducted a review of the Economic Regulation of Airports. 

I am concerned that this may eventually result in an application to 

reduce the existing flight curfew and/or increase the number of 

aircraft movements. 

We here in Hunters Hill have long had more than enough aircraft 

noise pollution to put up with. 

No more please. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs Faye Maple 
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